
Pelham has a house numbering ordinance.  Did you know that…. 

WE CAN’T HELP YOU 

IF WE CAN’T FIND YOU! 

Please display the property address in a location and 
manner which is readable from the street.  Numbers 
should be no less than 4” on both sides of your 
mailbox and on your house. 

The Town of Pelham adopted a street numbering ordinance at the 1988 Town 
Meeting.  In 2000 the international building code, with updates, was adopted 
by the Town. The purpose of these ordinances is to ensure the safety of 
members of the community, property and the members of EMS performing 
emergency services. 

In 2007 the Pelham Board of Selectmen officially adopted the standards set forth by the NH Bureau of 
Emergency Communications-E911. This prompted the renaming and renumbering of several streets in 
Town.  Since 2016, we have been busy catching up with the addressing of many of the second dwelling 
units in houses around Town. 

Any questions may be directed to the Building Inspector, Fire Chief, Police Chief , Planning Director or 
the Assessing Office.


